Mad Maths Day

For our 100™ school day this year we are having
a Mad Maths Day which will be taking place on

Friday 8th February. There will be a fancy
dress competition which will have a
mathematical theme. Each class will be taking
part in fun mathematical activities all day! It
should be an exciting day to help children
appreciate that maths can be great fun.




